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NATIONAL PARK SERVICE TO HOLD PUBLIC MEETINGS TO DISCUSS THE 

STONEWALL NATIONAL MONUMENT FOUNDATION DOCUMENT 

 
 
The National Park Service is preparing a foundation document to guide planning and 

management of Stonewall National Monument. The park welcomes all interested persons to 

participate in this effort. 

 

A foundation document identifies a national park unit's core purpose and significance, its most 

important resources and values, and the interpretive themes that tell its unique and significant 

story. The foundation document will help park staff and the public clearly identify the essential 

information that is necessary for park management to consider when determining future 

planning efforts, outlining key planning issues, and protecting resources and values that are 

integral to park purpose and identity. 

 

The public is invited to attend a public meeting on Tuesday, September 26, 2017 at 6:30 p.m at 

The Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual & Transgender Community Center located at 208 W 13 Street, New 

York, NY. The meeting will include a formal presentation on the foundation document process 

and an opportunity to ask questions and submit comments. The National Park Service 

encourages all interested citizens to play a role in outlining the park's future by sharing their 

thoughts on what is most important about Stonewall National Monument as well as potential 

issues that could threaten future preservation and commemoration of the site. The project team 

will consider public input while developing the plan. 

 

For additional information, please visit our website: http://parkplanning.nps.gov/ston. 
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